

2145 N. Avenue B
Springfield, MO 65803
Phone: 417-459-5780
Email: sos4souls7@sbcglobal.net
Web: billhathawayministries.org
DR. & MRS. BILL HATHAWAY

To God be the glory! MISSIONARY sos son

PREGIOUS MEMORIES SUPPORT MINISTRY

INTERNATIONAL RADIO MINISTRY

AUTHOR: "NO MORE TEARS
OCTOBER. 2013



Dear Fellow Missionaries, Pastors & Friends:

We are thanking the Lord for the increase in our Japanese ministry here in Springfield and for bringing Margaret, my new wife, through a very serious four-stent heart operation. Since June 16th when we got married, so much has happened. In the midst of moving both of us into one rented house and all that is

connected with that, Margaret experienced arms and chest pain which proved to be a serious heart problem. Then there was my regularly scheduled colonoscopy. With all of that going on, our Japanese ministry has continued without any interruption. Then because Margaret had a 95% blockage in an area where it was almost impossible to operate, the doctors in Springfield said that she must go to Barnes Jewish Hospital in St. Louis for the operation. The blockage was in a delicate area that only a very highly skilled surgeon could even attempt to do. We are truly praising the Lord for a successful operation done by Dr. Jes Singh in St. Louis. Much prayer was also the real reason why it was so successful. If you did not know that she had a heart operation, you would never know it. Although it has been 3 weeks since the operation, Margaret has been going with me to visit members. She also led a 14 year old girl to the Lord. So God is blessing both of us as we serve Him.

It is hard to realize that in just 3 more years, it will be 60 years since I set foot on Japanese soil as a missionary to Japan and the work still continues uninterrupted. Word comes from Japan of the growth of our churches with souls being saved, baptized and added to the churches. We also hear of new churches being started by these churches, so I am thanking the Lord for His leading. I would like to return to Japan in 2016 in order to celebrate 60 years as a missionary to Japan, but I doubt that I can wait that long.

The two pictures show me on my first term in Japan doing a chalk talk and a couple years ago as I was asked to do a book signing for my book, "No More Tears." Since then hundreds of my books have been sold and are all over the U.S. and in other countries. In case you ever need a book that will bring consolation to someone who has lost a spouse, you can order from me. Also, I have a 39 minute DVD of my recent trip to Japan that would make a good video for your church's mission emphasis day. It's FREE for the asking, but any offering would be appreciated to pay for the DVD, the label and shipping. My contact information is in the heading above.

I am in dire need of more monthly support. With just 6 churches supporting, the need is great. Your prayers are more valuable that all the support we could ever have.

Thank you for all your prayers for my new wife Margaret. The prayers of God's people brought her through the operation and she is doing great now.